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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the Committee on the Elimination of
Racial Discrimination elaborate a general comment on discrimination in housing,
taking into account the situation of indigenous peoples.

Comments

OHCHR reports that the recommendation was transmitted to the secretariat of
the Committee, which, in turn, transmitted it to the Committee members.
Additional information will be provided to the Permanent Forum at its seventh
session.
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